
This camp is focused on introducing gender minorities into the field of STEM.
Camp is open to middle school age kids (Grades 6-8). Changing the SySTEM is free
of charge to campers. Our team will work hard to make sure that all campers enjoy
and learn from the activities. 

Campers will be split into 3 groups, with each group participating in various
different activities. Throughout the camp, we will introduce a couple of women
who work in the STEM field. 

We will work to make sure that everyone’s needs are met at camp. If your child has
specific needs, please send us an email. 
More information will be below around the general schedule. We will be sending an
email a few days before camp with the groups and a specific schedule. 

We will be providing a snack during camp, but we won't be providing lunch so
please make sure your students have eaten prior to camp. All students need to
wear close toed shoes and have any long hair tied back during camp.

We are very excited for camp and hope to see all of you there! If you have any
questions or concerns please reach out to us at frcteam3636@gmail.com

Monday January 29 Campers need to bring/have

Camp runs: 12:30-4:30
12:30 - Drop off and marshmallow
towers
1:00-1:55 - Lesson 1
2:00-2:55 - Lesson 2
3:00-3:30- Snack and Presentation
3:35-4:30- Lesson 3
4:30-4:45 - Pick up

Close toed shoes
Long hair pulled back
Water bottle
Be dressed for the weather (we
will be inside but please make
sure to be prepared)
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